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No gathering at Belvedere this Sunday. 

Sermon will be available online. 

Due to the serious coronavirus concerns, there will be no 

gathering at Belvedere this Sunday and no Sunday School. 

 

 

Dr. Kone will prepare a sermon for Sunday that will be available 

to view on our website, at belvederefamily,com/sermons/ 

 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Sermons  
 

Obviously there are many areas to consider for protecting our health 

at any public event these days. 

This week we will be making plans and decisions regarding future 

services including adding live-stream capability to our services. 

 

Please stay connected via email and we will keep everyone informed 

of our plans. 

 

You can review our previous email with health tips and information 

regarding the virus concerns by clicking here.  
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